
 
From: Stewart Gibson <s.gibson@sglicensing.co.uk>  
Sent: 26 April 2023 11:59 
To: Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: 4. Planning (reply from client) 
 
Good afternoon Susan, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I have spoken to my client and advised him of the situation with regards to planning. 
 
He has decided to wait until the outcome of the premises licence application before he attempts to 
vary the conditions on his planning consent. He is aware that he would not be able to trade to his 
requested licence hours until he has successfully varied the hours permitted on his planning consent. 
 
Kind regards 
Stewart 
 

From: Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk> 
Date: Monday, 24 April 2023 at 11:12 
To: Stewart Gibson <s.gibson@sglicensing.co.uk> 
Subject: Representation - Wumz Cuisine, 324 Manchester Road, Oldham OL9 7ES 
 

Good Morning Stewart, 
 
Find attached representation received from Planning in respect of your application 
for Wumz Cuisine, 324 Manchester Road, Oldham OL9 7ES. 
 
I have also attached the planning decision that is referred to. 
 
Could you review the attached documents and respond to Rachael Greaves directly 
to discuss the matter?  
 
Please ensure you copy me into any emails so I can maintain records and take any 
necessary action in regard to the licence application. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kind Regards 
Sue 
Sue Loftus 
Licensing Projects & Hearings Officer 
Oldham Council 
Sir Robert Peacock House 
Vulcan Street 
Oldham 
OL1 4LA 
 
susan.loftus@oldham.gov.uk 
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